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TUA NEWS RELEASE 

News Coverage of Chicago Police and Fire Pension Study 
 

CHICAGO – Yesterday, Taxpayers United of America (TUA) released the results of a new study of 
more than twelve thousand Chicago Police and Fire Department pensions. 
 
“There are thousands of retired Chicago police and firefighters receiving lavish pension 
payments, each exceeding the cost of hiring nearly three new employees for either department,” 
said Jim Tobin, president of TUA.  
 
“Taxpayers are compensating police and firefighters for more years of retirement than years of 
actual employment; the pension system as currently structured is unsustainable.” 
 
The press conference was covered by three Chicago television stations and Crain’s Chicago 
Business. 
 

 Click here for yesterday’s CPD and CFD pension news release 
 Click here to see the complete list of 9,192 CPD pensions 
 Click here to see the complete list of 2, 822 CFD pensions 

 
 
 

 

                                     
 

http://www.chicagobusiness.com/article/20150114/BLOGS02/150119915/endorsements-debates-and-polls-as-ward-races-heat-up
http://www.chicagobusiness.com/article/20150114/BLOGS02/150119915/endorsements-debates-and-polls-as-ward-races-heat-up
http://www.taxpayersunitedofamerica.org/news-releases/chicago-police-and-fire-pensions-fail-2
http://www.taxpayersunitedofamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/Chi-PD-Pensions-full-PDF.pdf
http://www.taxpayersunitedofamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/Chi-FD-Pensions-full-PDF.pdf

